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ON SEPTEMBER 20, 2017 HURRICANE MARIA HIT PUERTO RICO, 
DEVASTATING THE ISLAND, WHICH SUFFERED DISASTROUS LOSSES, 
INCLUDING TOTAL LOSS OF ELECTRICAL POWER, CELLULAR, RADIO AND TV 
COMMUNICATIONS. THE PR GOVERNMENT ESTIMATES THAT IT WILL TAKE 
SEVERAL MONTHS, ASSUMING EXCEPTIONAL FEDERAL GOVERNMENT 
ASSISTANCE, TO RECONSTRUCT THE ELECTRICAL SYSTEM OF PUERTO RICO.  
A SILENT PERIOD WAS REQUESTED AND GRANTED BY THE FCC. 
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